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6 January 2021 
 
 
Dear Club Member 
 
The 2020 Annual General Meeting (AGM) of Sileby Town Cricket Club will take place on Thursday 4 February 2021 with a 
7.30pm start. Please accept this letter as your invitation to attend the AGM. 
 
Due to the current restrictions in place caused by the Covid pandemic, we are unable to hold the meeting at the pavilion 
and have, for the first time, opted to carry out the meeting digitally via a Zoom call.  
 
As there may be several members who are not familiar with Zoom, I ask that you do your best to enter the meeting prior to 
the 7.30pm start time (the meeting will be monitored from 7.15pm to allow people ample time to log on and familiarise 
themselves with the technology.) 
 
So that I can distribute the accounts and necessary voting papers before the meeting, can anyone who wishes to attend 
either accept the invite using the voting buttons on the email sent with this invite or email me directly at 
secretary@silebytown.co.uk no later than midnight on Monday 1 February 2021. The call details will be circulated 
alongside the AGM paperwork. Please also email me if you cannot attend and would like your apologies to be minuted. 
 
While the format is different this year, we will still be voting on the following posts: 
 
• Honorary Chairman  
• Honorary Secretary 
• Honorary Treasurer 
• General Purposes Committee Members 
• Club Captain 
• Second XI Captain 
• Third XI Captain 
• Fourth XI Captain 
• Sunday XI Captain 
• Ladies XI Captain 
 
Any proposals for rule changes will also be voted on. 
 
All nominations need to be submitted in writing (either via post or email) – nominations will not be accepted via SMS/text 
message, WhatsApp message or Facebook message. Any postal nominations should be signed by both a proposer and a 
seconder. Any proposals via email should come with separate emails from the person proposing and the person seconding 
the nomination. You can also not propose or second your own nomination for one of the above posts. 
 
All nominations must be received no later than midnight on Wednesday 27 January 2021. Any nominations received after 
this time will be carried forward to the 2022 AGM. 
 
All voting will be carried out via polls within the Zoom meeting. As normal, all senior playing members and life members are 
eligible to vote. There are no voting rights for 100 Club members or junior players, although they are more than welcome to 
contribute to the discussions at the AGM. 
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The main agenda items for the AGM are: 
 
• Apologies  
• Confirmation of minutes of 2019 AGM 
• President’s Address 
• Honorary Treasurer’s Report  
• Club Captain’s Report 
• Other Reports 
• Alterations to Club Rules if required 
• Election of Officers 
• Subscriptions for 2021 
• Any Other Business 
 
Patsy Huband has decided to step down from her role as one of our Child Welfare Officers. Our thanks go to Patsy for the 
work she’s done over a number of years. We are looking for a replacement female Welfare Officer to work alongside Dan 
Tompkins. If anyone is interested in the role, please contact Mark Barber at markbarber@silebytown.co.uk  
 
Please let me know if there are any questions. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Dave King 
Honorary Secretary 
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